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Tuesday 3rd September 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Welcome back to another exciting year at Norbridge Academy! As we begin this new academic year, I want 
to extend a warm and heartfelt welcome to our returning pupils and a special greeting to all our new 
children and their families. 
 
We are thrilled to open our classroom doors once again and share a nurturing environment that fosters 
academic success, personal growth, and a strong sense of community. At Norbridge Academy, we believe 
that every child has unique talents and potential, and our dedicated team of staff is committed to helping 
each individual pupil be the best they can be. 
 
At Norbridge Academy, we will continue to focus on providing opportunities for our pupils to excel, not 
only academically, but also in extracurricular activities and character-building endeavours. We will be 
holding several events over the next term, including our annual Harvest Festival and parent consultations. 
These events will take place at various times, in the hope that as many families as possible will have the 
opportunity to attend. Please see the reverse of this letter for Autumn Term Dates for the Diary. 
 
As always, we encourage active involvement from parents, carers and the wider school community. We 
firmly believe that a strong partnership between the school and families greatly contributes to a child's 
success. Open communication and regular engagement with teachers and school staff are vital to fostering 
a supportive and thriving learning environment. If you ever have any questions or concerns, please do not 
hesitate to speak to us. 
 
We are looking forward to making this academic year a memorable and successful one for our pupils. I am 
confident that, with the dedication of our exceptional staff, the support of our parents and carers, and the 
hard work of our pupils, we will achieve wonderful things! 
 
Finally, don’t hesitate to come and see me if you need anything. I will be available at the school gate before 
and after school, so please do come and say hello. You’re also welcome to contact me at: 
info@norbridgeacademy.org.uk or call: 01909 472322. 
 
Warmest regards, 
 
 
Rebecca Jackson 
Head of Academy 
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